
 

October 11, 2020 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

I, Rosario Viray, am honored and it is a privilege to be nominated in joining this round of Bargaining 

Committee. I have been a shop steward since 2010 and have taken Enhanced Steward Training. I was a 

co-chair for the BC Employee Council (union & non-union combined). I was the co-chair for JHSC (Joint 

Health & Safety Committee) in BRL and currently in CCB. I have taken multiple courses with BCGEU and 

have been involved with different functions and activities (to name a few): 

 2013 – was a member of the Local Executive Committee 

 2014 -  one of the delegates to attend the  49th Constitutional Convention 

 2017 – trained as an Organizer and helped out in Organizing Elim Village – Retirement & 

Assisted Living Facility (Surrey) 

 2018 – member of Joint Labour Management Committee/OHS representative 

 2018 – chosen as one of the delegates in attending CLC (Canadian Labour Congress) Winter 

School and have trained in Collective Bargaining Level 1 

 2019 – Facilitator for Steward Fundamentals Training 

 2019 – Facilitator for Annual EHS/OHS training 

Over these years as a shop steward – I am representing and supporting members from different sections 

across the organization and providing clarification to have a better understanding in the language of the 

Collective agreement. As we all know we are facing economic challenges, however, I have gained 

collective knowledge on how to improve the language and better represent fellow members to achieve 

great results this round of negotiations. 

I am looking forward for your vote and have this opportunity to represent fellow members to a greater 

success. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Rosario Viray 

 

 

 


